Life and Work-February 21, 2021

World Day of Prayer—March 5, 2021

This year, because of Covid 19, the World Day of Prayer service has gone virtual. It
is available to view on video at home. The program was prepared by the women of
Vanuatu and then edited by the Women’s Inter-Church Council of Canada. It is an
interesting look into the culture and spirituality of the people in this small Republic in
the South Pacific. This meaningful service of devotion, prayer, stories and hymns,
can be viewed on this website https://youtu.be/OrWE3TCR59U?t=1.

Please note that this video is copyright protected and should not be posted online.

On Thursday, February 25, 2021, the Alzheimer Society of Newfoundland and
Labrador will be hosting another First Link Lunch & Learn online meeting!

Join us from 12:30-1:30 PM to get information on our First Link program, including
how to become a referring partner. This presentation is free and open to the public.

If you are interested in being registered for the webinar, email your name, email
address and profession and/or position title to firstlink@alzheimernl.ca or, give us a
call at (709) 576-0608.

Lenten folders are now available to those who wish to have one. They can be
picked up from the Church Office during regular business hours: Monday - Friday
noon to 4:00pm.



